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September 28, 2010

The Honorable Bob Ferguson

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E


Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

I am pleased to transmit to the King County Council an ordinance authorizing King County to enter into a 10-year concession agreement with Subway Real Estate, LLC (Subway) to provide food and beverages at Marymoor Park.  I believe this agreement is in the best interest of King County park users and taxpayers.

Subway has continuously operated a food and beverage concession in Marymoor Park since 2005, when King County built the concession stand as a capital improvement project specifically to serve as a privately-operated, revenue generating amenity.  In the fall of 2009, a new operator purchased the rights to the Subway franchise at Marymoor Park and expressed a desire to secure a long-term relationship with King County to keep Subway at Marymoor through 2020.
Based on the successful relationship that exists between King County and Subway, and given Subway’s commitment to offering park constituents a health-conscious menu, the Parks and Recreation Division fully supports the attached proposed ordinance.  
If you have any questions about this proposed agreement, please feel free to contact Kevin Brown, Division Director in the Parks and Recreation Division of the Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 206-296-8631.  
Thank you for your consideration of this proposed legislation.

Sincerely,
Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Chief of Staff




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Management and Budget and Office of 

    Strategic Planning and Development

Christie True, Director Designee, Department of Natural Resources and Parks (DNRP)

Kevin Brown, Division Director, Parks and Recreation Division, DNRP
